
  

Welcome Back 

 

 

 

 

ENGLISH 

In English this half term, Millennium will be 
exploring ‘The BFG’ and ‘The Pirate’s next door’. 
We will be describing the characters and 

settings in both stories and sequencing key 
events. We will be focusing on the vocabulary 
that is being used in the BFG and identifying 
what is different about the BFG’S language. 

Sycamore’s focus this term is ‘Under the Sea’. 
We will be reading ‘Rainbow Fish’ and ‘Snail 
and the Whale,’ we will also link this to turn 

taking and sharing. 

 
  
 

MATHS  

 Our Math’s learning this term in Millennium will be 

focusing on multiplication and division, using 
concrete objects and pictorial representations and 
arrays. We will also be looking at fractions by 

recognising, finding, and naming a half as one of two 
equal parts of an object, shape or quantity.  
Sycamore will continue to develop counting skills, as 
well as exploring shape, focusing on descriptive 

language. 

 

 

 
  

 

In science this half term, Millennium will be 
looking at plants. We will be carrying out a full 
scientific investigation, planning, and observing 
changes over time. Children will be able to label 

and identify different parts of a plant, the 
function of a plant and how plants grow. We will 
be exploring our local area and will identify and 
name a variety of common wild and garden 

plants, including deciduous and evergreen 
trees.   

 

 Millennium will be looking at seasonal change and 
weather this term. We will explore hot and cold areas 

of the world in relation to the Equator and the poles, 
using maps and globes. Children will have the 
opportunity to compare basic human and physical 
features.                                                              

 
                                                               

 Welcome back everyone, we hope you had a lovely Easter break. We are looking forward to the term ahead 

as the weather is warming up! 

Please remember, if you have any questions, please do let a member of staff know so we can do whatever we 

can to support you. Thanks all, Miss Akehurst and Miss Samuels. 
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CLASS NOTICES 

Millennium- Please remember to bring in 
your homework books each Friday. Forest 
school is on Thursday afternoons.  

Pizza Express trip- Date TBC 
 

Sycamore – Forest school is on Monday 
afternoon. 
  

 

GEOGRAPHY 


